
From: Allison MacEwen
To: Jaclynne Hamel; Cheryl Mosher
Subject: FW: Objection DP Murphy application Borden Carleton
Date: Monday, July 10, 2023 11:30:56 AM

-----Original Message-----
From: Allison MacEwen
Sent: Monday, July 10, 2023 8:22 AM
Subject: FW: Objection DP Murphy application Borden Carleton

-----Original Message-----
From: Judy Platts [mailto:judyplatts@hotmail.com]
Sent: Sunday, July 9, 2023 9:20 PM
To: Allison MacEwen <AMacEwen@irac.pe.ca>
Subject: Objection DP Murphy application Borden Carleton

> Dear Mr MacEwen
>
> I object to the retail gas application from D.P murphy Inc
> 3 gas stations are more than enough for a small area like our community.
> This would definitely put another gas station out of business, maybe 2
> Of them when absolutely unnecessary.  

> Thank you
Judy Platts

Sent from my iPad

mailto:AMacEwen@irac.pe.ca
mailto:jhamel@irac.pe.ca
mailto:cmosher@irac.pe.ca
mailto:judyplatts@hotmail.com

